
Book Pack Instructions 2024 

 

TEESDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 
 

HOW THE SYSTEM WORKS: 

A Book Pack will be ordered automatically for each child enrolled at Teesdale Primary School in 
2024.   You do not need to do anything!  
If this arrangement is NOT suitable for your child, please contact the school office by Friday  
1st December, 2023, so we do not order more than is required. 
  
 
STANDARD BOOK PACK: 
Teesdale Primary School book pack purchased through Winc Education provides parents with high quality 
items at a lower than catalogue price, according to year levels.  Your child may not require every item, but 
because the book packs are supplied direct to school as standard issue, it is cheaper to leave all items on 
the list. Parents may choose to provide or purchase some items themselves.  If you choose to do this, 
please consult with the school so that your child has the right items.   
 
PAYMENT: 
Payment is not required until January 2024.  
All parent payments and contributions can be made electronically by BPay with the School’s Biller Code 
87361 and your unique family Reference Code.  Please contact the office if you do not know your code. 
 
The Book Box will be delivered to your child’s classroom, ready for the first day of school.   
Voluntary contributions may be paid in regular instalments. 
If BPay is not an option for you, please contact the school office to make alternative arrangements. 

 

The school understands that some families may experience financial difficulty and offers a range of support 
options. For a confidential discussion about accessing these services, or if you would like to discuss 
alternative payment arrangements, please contact our Principal, Sam Irwin on 03 5281 5218, or email 
teesdale.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

           Monday 29th January, 2024 – Teachers start school 
      Tuesday 30th January, 2024 – Pupil Free Day 

 Wednesday 31st January, 2024 - First day of school for students 1-6 
Thursday 1st February, 2024 – First day of school for Foundation students 

Wednesday 7th February, 2024 – Family Open Night 
 

If you have any queries regarding these arrangements, please contact the school office on  

03 5281 5218 during school hours. Thank you for your support. 

 

 
 

 

***PLEASE RETAIN THIS SHEET FOR YOUR INFORMATION*** 

A BOOK PACK WILL BE ORDERED AUTOMATICALLY! 
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